
From: Sabrina Movitz [mailto:srm287@cornell.edu]  
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2017 3:46 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please oppose the Northern Pass! 
 
Sabrina Movitz 
121 Judges Road 
Thornton, NH 03285 
 
September 8, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Dear Pamela,  
 
As a resident of New Hampshire, I hope the SEC will reject Northern Pass's certificate. 
 
I love the landscape of New Hampshire, love hiking around my home, and respect the wildlife all around. I've spent all 
the summers of my childhood in Thornton and have the deepest admiration for all that New Hampshire is. The 
transmission towers and lines from the Northern Pass are going to have a horrible effect on the landscape, historic 
sites, and the environment that I love so much. The transmission like also will not serve our state, as it merely passes 
through New Hampshire. I hope you'll reject this project also as a landmark example of protecting the environment 
over protecting corporate interests.  
 
I hope you, and the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Sabrina Movitz 
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